
 

 

 

Dear Applicant, 

Thank you so much for your interest in the post of Teaching Assistant at Throston 

Primary School.   

Throston Primary School has an excellent reputation in the town; we are always 

described as welcoming, friendly and caring. A visit to the school will confirm this. 

To arrange a visit simply contact the school via phone or e-mail. For those further 

afield a Microsoft Teams call can be arranged, in order that any questions/queries 

you may have can be answered. 

We are looking for a passionate and caring practitioner who will support with the 

learning and pastoral care of the children at Throston Primary School. 

To find out all about us please visit our informative website: 

https://www.throstonschool.org.uk/. Below we have included some key web links to 

provide a flavour of our school. 

 

Read our latest news and newsletters: https://www.throstonschool.org.uk/hot-off-

the-press/ and https://www.throstonschool.org.uk/news  

 

View our media library of shows and movies: https://throston-primary-

school.primarysite.media/ 

 

Read about our Wellbeing Award for Schools: 

https://www.throstonschool.org.uk/wellbeing-award-for-schools/ 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school for additional information; we look 

forward to receiving your application. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

Mr. Mark Atkinson  

Head Teacher 
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